Thursday, April 22, 2010 10:23 PM 

Subject: 

Planning Board Meeting 

There was no planning board meeting tonight as no one showed.  I did not send out a reminder notice of this meeting and I apologize for that.  Jason had called to say he had a school meeting tonight for his daughter and Patti sent an email saying she was not feeling well and had to work tonight.    

Dennis and I actually turned it into a work session to start the finalization for the landlord laws and we were quite productive.   

I will copy you all on our write ups on this to ensure we are not missing anything, so if you have anything to say, please email me back.    

We will plan to continue chapter 95 at the next board meeting to be held May 27th, Thursday at 7:00 PM in the Noble Room and hope to see you all there.  Can you make a note of this on your calendar in case I don't send out a reminder notice?  Thank you and hope you all have a good weekend!  Lori  
